Maintenance Volunteer – Short-term Need
Multiple volunteers are needed to refinish the balcony seating area within the conservatory as well as the wooden bridges. Tools and materials will be provided and volunteers will be working with the Assistant Director of Facilities. Refinishing experience is preferred but not required.
This project will be worked on over the next several months (anticipated may through October). Work times will be determined based on availability but will probably be done in early morning or evening hours.
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